Our reference: COM605934024

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW
Name: Mrs OConnor

Address: Esperance Fairoak Lane, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 0TW
Comment type: You object to the planning application

Date of comment: 15 Apr 2024

Comment: The revised planning application remains too high, wide and bulky not in-keeping with
the Oxshott village view/scene. It is a very busy road and this building will contribute to a loss of
space, privacy with neighbours and sense of space in the High Street - which is lacking already
and is very narrow already - dangerously so in parts. There are virtually no changes from the
original planning application and | cannot see any reason why this application should be approved
based on the original breaches of the planning application. Oxshott High Street would benefit from
redevelopment to smarten it up and give more services to the community as a whole - but certainly
not more crammed-in residential development which will ruin the essence of Oxshott village.



